Invitation to Participate
Dear #candidate_name(), 

The League of Women Voters of Washington invites you to participate in our online voters' guide, Vote411.org, for the August 2018 primary election, a site that thousands of Washingtonians will visit, reading and comparing candidate responses before they vote.
Your responses and contact information on our online guide will be available to voters throughout the world 24/7 through the interactive, community-specific online voters' guide.  The guide may also be distributed through other League-sanctioned print or online voters' guides.

We use our statewide web-based system to pose questions to you and the other candidates. It's easy to participate.  Because you post your replies yourself, in your own words, you give voters a clearer impression of who you are and the platform on which you stand.

We would like you to answer the following questions: 

#question_list() 

You post your responses by using your own unique link: 

#response_link() 


Voters use the online guide to compare your positions with those of your fellow candidates.  Additionally, the Vote411 system allows for a direct link to your campaign website, so Vote411 users who want to learn more about your candidacy can reach you directly.
Our online guide is unrelated to any local League forums that you would be invited to take part in.  Ours is online, and used by thousands of voters throughout the state, while League forums are in-person live-audience programs within a League's local area.  Both are important ways to help you get your message out.
Please respond by July 4th.  We look forward to your participation. If you have questions, please contact us at 206-622-8961 or email us at vote411@lwvwa.org.
We look forward to your participation

Linnea Hirst, Chair Vote411
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